

St Mary's Primary School
The Street
Broughton Gifford
Melksham
SN12 8PR
T: 01225782223
E: admin@broughtongifford.wilts.sch.uk
www.broughtongifford.wilts.sch.uk

9th June 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Welcome to St Mary's Primary School! We are so pleased that your child will be starting their educational journey with us. This letter will tell you a little bit more about what you need to know in readiness for September.

Firstly, all families are invited to an Open Evening on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July at 17:00. This will be an opportunity to meet the teaching team, learn some more about the school and we will talk you through the induction process.

In order to ensure your children make the best possible start to life at St Mary's School, there will also be two induction visits. These will be on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> July and Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> July and will last for one hour, starting at 09:30. These visits are just for the children themselves and we will give further information at the Open Evening in July.

In September, we provide a staggered transition period for children to ensure their start to school life is a truly successful one. We will provide further details about the transition timings etc. at the Open Evening and confirm these in writing for you too.

In the meantime, please feel free to contact the EYFS team if you have any questions or concerns but, otherwise, we look forward to meeting you properly on Tuesday  $5^{th}$  July!

Kind regards,

Mrs Cruttenden and the EYFS team

